
 

Social Justice:  
Advocacy, Action , Activism 

In response to the recent events in cities such as Ferguson, Charleston, 

and New York City, the National Association of Social Workers (NASW) 

- Michigan Chapter and Wayne State University School of Social Work 

have partnered to initiate a call to action for social workers to help  

examine personal biases and to eliminate racism and institutional  

barriers. The first in a series of three events will be held at Wayne 

State University:  

Thursday, October 22, 2015 

3:30 to 5:30 pm 

WSU Undergraduate Library - 

Bernath Auditorium   

Viewing of Congressman Ron Dellums interview video 

followed by breakout discussion group sessions 
 

This FREE event is open to the public, students, alumni, faculty and 

staff. All attendees qualify for 2 FREE CE’s. No pre-registration is  

required. RSVP’s are requested but not required at 

events.wayne.edu. For more information contact Lauree Emery at 

ce_ssw@wayne.edu or visit events.wayne.edu. The Undergraduate 

Library is at 5155 Gullen Mall, Detroit, MI 48202. 

  

Developing A Social Work  

Response to Racism, Hate Crimes, 

and Police Use of Force  


